
Week 9 beginning Monday 20 June 2022 

Dear parents and carers 

From the Principal 

Continued Countdown for Term 2 

We are now on the final two weeks of this term with end of term 1 July 2022 and Term 3 
start date for students on Tuesday 19 July 2022. 

Reports will be sent home on Thursday 30 June 2022. We will send a hardcopy home with 
your child and will also sent a soft copy home via our SENTRAL APP. We understand that 
families may need extra copies or other email send outs so please make sure you contact 
the school 95805519. We do historically have families requiring extra reports but it is 
important to check and update as we do have new parents this year in our school. 

During week beginning 27 June all our teachers meet together in Stages to collaboratively 
program and plan quality teaching and learning lessons for consistency of delivery, for next 
Term. It is also a critical time for checking in on assessment of achievements for our 
students to ensure we are meeting their needs. 

Regards 

Debbie Hunter 

Principal 

  

  

 


